
 

 

 

 

22/3/2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As you may be aware, Mrs Cranshaw will shortly be starting her maternity leave. I 

am writing to let you know that your child’s class will be taught by two of our highly 

experienced teachers, Mrs Kenyon & Mrs Marshall. 

Mrs Kenyon & Mrs Marshall will both return from their maternity leave next week and 

will spend next week getting to know the class. They will then continue teaching for 

the duration of Mrs Cranshaw’s leave, when we return from the Easter break. 

I am sure you will join me in sending Mrs Cranshaw our very best wishes 

Regards 

Mrs Baldwin 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


